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Jacob Veaughn

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:09 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20200139-WS PLEASE DENY REQUEST of Utilities Inc. for rate increase

Good afternoon,  
 
Please add the email below to Docket No. 20200139‐WS.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413‐6030 
 
 
 
From: Guy Blakey [mailto:guyblakey@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk; Amber Norris; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of 
Commissioner Brown; Commissioner.Brise@psc.state.fl.us; Walter Trierweiler; Emily Knoblauch; Penny Buys; Robert 
Graves 
Cc: Constantine, Lee; jason.brodeur@flsenate.gov; bdallari@seminolecountyfl.gov; jzembower@seminolecountyfl.gov; 
alockhart@seminolecountyfl.gov; bcarey@seminolecountyfl.gov; Scott.Plakon@myfloridahouse.gov 
Subject: Docket No. 20200139-WS PLEASE DENY REQUEST of Utilities Inc. for rate increase 
 
Dear PSC Commission: 
 
The current request for rate increase is but one of many OUTRAGEOUS requests, some automatic, this one is 
not,, please DENY request. 
Utilities, Inc. has a captive monopoly on its utility customers. Customers have no alternative... it is unreasonable
for us to pay for inefficiencies, management decisions, and likely wasteful spending which create 
cost overruns and result in unreasonable rate increases. Please DENY request. 
When will the excessively high rate increases stop? Please DENY request. 
Utilities, Inc.'s appears to spend inefficiently and recklessly all the while requesting increases to generate a 12% 
ROI on investment...who earns a 12% rate of return with little or no risk, in the real world? , please 
DENY request . 
Utilities Inc. is a money machine for the owners, please DENY request. 
I appeal to the PSC's sense of moral responsibility, please DENY request. 
Does this requested increase comply with State statute 367.0812 that requires that rates be "just, reasonable, 
compensatory and not unfairly discriminatory"? 
 
Do we still have PSC staff, championing these appalling rate increases, and then leaving to join Utilities Inc. payroll?  As 
Sergeant Schulze repeatedly said...very interesting.... 
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My water bill averaged $50 before the last major increase. It is currently averaging around $100 and 
going to $125 plus per month if this increase is passed.....assuming 5000 gallons.  Forget irrigation!!  It 
is becoming financially undesirable to live in this part of Seminole county. This is OUTRAGEOUS.  No 
other "business" could get away with a heinous rate increase like this (Spectrum Cable can but I am 
able to cancel their service).  
The only option to avoid this disgraceful and egregious increase is to sell and relocate. That is not 
reasonable, feasible or fair. PLEASE DENY the current request.  
 
In case you don't see the theme.....PLEASE DENY the current request.   
 
Respectfully, 
Guy H Blakey 
Longwood FL 32779 
--  
The really good things in life are beyond the "Do Not Enter" signs. 




